
 

 

 

 

Update on River Road Operation 
 
For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 9, Tsothóhrha/December 2021) The Kahnawake Peacekeepers are 
issuing an update to the community regarding the operation that took place yesterday, 
December 8, 2021.  
 
Officers seized 106.2g of suspected cocaine, 132.8g of illicit cannabis, and one 7.8g 
rock of suspected crack, during the operation.  
 
The 38-year-old male that was arrested in the operation was released on a promise to 
appear in Longueuil Court on February 23, 2022. As a result, he has yet to be formally 
charged and can not be named publicly. 
 

 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
 
For further information on this announcement, contact:  
Constable Kyle Zachary #091 at 450-632-6505. 
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